
 

 

 

 

 

August 4, 2023 

 

 

 

Mick Michel 

City Administrator 

City of Dyersville 

340 1st Avenue East 

Dyersville, IA 52040 

 

Dear Mick, 

 

On behalf of Dyersville Golf & Country Club, Bob Olberding is requesting approval to light 10 minutes of 

fireworks at the Dyersville Golf & Country Club on August 21, 2023 at approximately 9:15 pm. 

 

Bob Olberding has been contracted by Dyersville Golf & Country Club to provide the effects. 

 

Certificate of insurance is forthcoming. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steve Salter 

Dyersville Golf & Country Club 

 


